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 It’s Nearly Summer! 
 Welcome to our first Maisemore Junior newsletter. My name is Eleanor and you may have seen me out on 

 the green with Rosie and my sister: Bethany. Now that the weather is starting to get a little brighter and 
 we are spending more time in the sun, we can appreciate the work that the committee is doing to make 
 Maisemore such an amazing place to live. We are also all thankful for the work the gardener is doing to 
 make Maisemore beautiful. We are also preparing for the Jubilee Party which is on the green on Sunday 
 5th June; remember to get tickets. This newsletter includes: some ravishing recipes, a poem from a 
 resident and some fun craft ideas. The photo above is of some of the artwork that is being prepared for 
 the Jubilee Party, taken by Rosie Piper. If you would like to take a photo for our newsletter, please email it 

 to  J.Watt@mdx.ac.uk  . Enjoy! 



 Ravishing Recipes 

 Best Ever Chocolate Brownies:  Best 
 ever chocolate brownies recipe | BBC 

 Good Food  (Eleanor Maxted) 

 Tiffin:  https://docs.google.com/docu 
 ment/d/1yJrvQw4sUvpHP0UuwYBAq 

 hIGcRgw5r54tEPd7WFj8LI/edit?usp= 

 sharing  (Mel) 

 Please share any recipe ideas to 

 J.Watt@mdx.ac.uk  for our next newsletter. 
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 Summer Craft Ideas 


